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Mr. Manuel Rojas Sepulveda 
Calle Llewellyn Jones 1212 
Santiago, Chile 

Dear Mr. Rojas: 

December 16, 1953 

Thank you for your recent letter and the preparad copies 
of the contract. 

Both copies, signed and properly noratized by the State 
of New Yonk, are enclosed, one of which is to be authenticated
and returned to us. 

Likewise enclosed is our check in the agreed amount of 
Two Hundred and Fifty Dollars ($250.00), representing full pay-
ment according to the contract terms. 

We trust we will soon have your authenticated copy returned 
to us, to complete our files. 

Also, please assist by forwarding the additional two or 
three extra copies of your book as requested in an earlier letter. 
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